
By welcoming the stranger, regardless of race, 
colour, rank or creed, Stella Maris will continue to be 
a light in the darkness across the seas for all to see 
and experience.        - Fr Tony Cox, Stella Maris national director

Sea Sunday, July 13, 2025

Launching into the deep

Support us today
Caring for the spiritual, 

social and material
welfare of all seafarers

Visit  stellamaris.org




